**Lower Street** Southrepps

Norfolk NR11 8UG



Email: office@antinghamsouthrepps.org.uk **Headteacher: Mr Elcock** 





Monday 1st July 2024

## Year 6 End of Year Production - A-la-la-la-laddin musical

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are looking forward to our End of Year Production of A-la-la-la-la-laddin, the musical. The children in Nick Vujicic's Class have been rehearsing tirelessly and are looking forward to showcasing their hard work to you.

There are two available dates for the Production. These will be held on **Monday 8th July at 9:00am** and **Friday** 12th July at 1:30pm in the school hall.

Each child is allowed two adults per performance. On the day of the performances, please enter the building through the Breakfast Club room door (disabled door) where a member of staff will guide you to the hall.

We look forward to seeing you at the show.

Kind regards,



Ms Perkins





